
Complaint GOV 45

Factfinding following Meeting with Councillor Alan Gough (AG)

And Monitoring Officer (MO)

AG explained that he wanted to try to resolve the matter and mentioned that he had been 
on the Parish Council for 2 years and was part of a group of 9 volunteers who had stood 
for election at that time.  

AG stated that at that time he hadn’t realised it was an estimate that had been received 
and not a quote.   

If it was decided they should not have taken an estimate AG thought the PC would take 
any reprimand and it wouldn’t happen again, in future they would not accept estimates.


